
 

 

                                          Notice  

                                                

September 14, 2023 
 

 

The KCSO Employees’ Merit System Board of Directors Subcommittee Meeting 

scheduled for today, Tuesday, September 12th has been cancelled and will be 

rescheduled at a later date. 

 

 

 

 

 
POC:  Paula Taylor at (865) 215-4446 or paula.taylor@knoxcounty.org 


